
Film Screening of “Gen Silent”
May 3
12:30 p.m. to 3 p.m.
at the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at UConn Waterbury

Gen Silent shares the stories of lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) older adults in
Greater Boston dealing with the challenges and hopes of growing older. Since 2010, this landmark
movie has inspired a world-wide movement of LGBT and aging advocates to create safe and
welcoming community experiences for older adults and caregivers.

A panel and community conversation will follow the 70-minute film.

A complimentary lunch will be served courtesy of Connecticut Community Foundation. The event is
sponsored by the Foundation, AARP CT, and the Osher Lifeling Learning Institute at UConn
Waterbury.

Register here (required by 5/1/18) or call 1.877.926.8300.

Download flier

http://aarp.cvent.com/events/aarp-ct-gen-silent-waterbury-ct-05-03-18/event-summary-d077281ab8004c70b2c50425f675fd01.aspx
https://conncf.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Gen-Silent-Flyer-w-OLLI-CCF-5-3-18-revised.pdf

